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 Agreed Report from Board of Management Toonagh NS – February 16th 2022 

 

 

To: Patron, Parents and Staff.  

 

The Board of Management of the school is comprised of the following personnel: 

 

Chairperson                   Marie Slattery       

Secretary                          Gearóid Roughan       

Treasurer                                 Laura Cahir               

Teacher Nominee       Seán Eustace 

Parent Nominee            Mairéad Culliney 

Parent Nominee            Brian O’Loughlin 

Community Nominee    Denise Whelan 

Community Nominee    Seán Ryan 

  

Items discussed: 

 

The Board of Management had a meeting on Wednesday 16th of February.  

 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and adopted. 

 

Financial report presented. 

 

Principal’s report presented. 

 

Child Protection Oversight Report presented. 

 

The Board took park in a Child Protection training webinar.  

 

The following school policies were updated and ratified by the Board:  

 Organisational Policies 

- Child Safeguarding 

- Anti-Bullying 

- Policy on Student Teachers and Work Placements 

- Intimate Care and Toileting Policy 

- Mobile Phone Policy 
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 Curriculum Policies 

- Science 

 

The Board commends the staff for reviewing our school policies. Policies are available at the school 

on request and policies when updated will be available on our website.  

 

Important maintenance work which took place recently included the fitting of HEPA filters into each 

classroom as another protective measure against COVID-19.  

 

A new photo wall has been added to our corridors, it contains photos from years gone by and photos 

from recent years. Over 40 framed photos with names from Toonagh NS over the years are on 

display.  

 

The School’s Covid-19 response plan was discussed. Gearóid will send any relevant updates to 

parents as new guidelines arise from the Department of Education.  

 

The Board commended our Parents’ Association on the very nice school calendars and monies raised 

from the sale of the calendars will go towards books for our school library.  

 

Denise thanked the school community for their support of the Toonagh Charity walk. The walk was 

very well supported.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


